CENTRAL HARDIN HIGH SCHOOL

 SCHOOL-BASED DECISION-MAKING COUNCIL

MINUTES

 

May 15, 2006

 


A regular meeting of the School-Based Decision-Making Council of Central Hardin High School was called to order by Ron Ortiz on May 15, 2006, at 4:00 p.m. in the media center.  Those members present were Ron Ortiz, Larry Miller, Betty Abraham-Kirchner, Paula Brewer, Kim, Case, Linda Funk, Suzanne Nichols, Vera Priddy, Dan Robbins, and Jackie Waldeck.  

06.011
Betty Abraham-Kirchner moved and Kim Case seconded to approve the minutes of the regular meeting on April 19, 2006. Motion carried unanimously.

 


06.012
Kim Case moved and Linda Funk seconded to continue with the Smaller 


Learning Communities Grant.  Motion carried unanimously.


06.013
Kim Case moved and Paula Brewer seconded   to   adopt the Language 


Arts Textbook order.  Motion carried unanimously.

 


06.014
Paula Brewer moved and Susie Nichols seconded to approve the Title I



Compact.  Motion carried unanimously.

With general consent the Council went into executive session at 4:38 p.m.

 

Upon return to open session Ron Ortiz announced the following individuals will be hired for the 2006-07 school year:  Tonya Harrington, full-time math; Dorothy Caplinger, half-time math; Jaclyn Shauna Brown, Health/PE.

 

Next regular meeting.  The next regular meeting is scheduled for June 14                 at 4:00 p.m. in the media center.

 


The meeting adjourned at 5:51 p.m.

 

 

 

_____________________________

________________________________

Ron Ortiz




Date Approved

 

 

 

_____________________________Recording Secretary

